"The Stardust Sound of Radio”

February 14, 1983

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 1351

Kemmerer, WY 83101
Dear Mr. Nittler;

We received you letter letting us know that you had picked up our radio station.
Thank you so very much for writing to us.

KCMN is a middle-of-the-road station playing hits from the big bands right up to
today's soft hits. We have only been on the air since September 1982 and have had
a grand reception in Colorado Springs. Our sound has made quite an impact on the
market here!

Keep listening and let us know if you receive us again!

Sincerely,
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~Jim Bundy
General Manager

JAB/ac

847 South Circle Drive ® Colorado Springs, Colorado, 80910 @ 303-636-5266
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